CPHS Daily Announcements 11/20/2024

Remember your elementary talent showe [t's fime to bring back some of those classic

performances. We need more acts to join the December variety show. Sign up today
by scanning the QR code on the flier. Don't miss this opportunity to have some fun and make
memories with your friends.

NHS students: look at our classroom and decide if you will participate in the next community service
event. Allitems must be brought to Mrs. Weber by December 4th.

Have you noticed something weird about your teachers today? It is staff secret spirit week, we won't
tell you the themes, but if you can guess them, you can win a prize. You only get one guess per day
and you need to email your guess to Mrs. Hovenkamp. The first 5 students with the correct theme will
win. You will know by email if you got it correct and if you were the first 5. Winners will be announced
the following day with your chance at a new theme.

Tuesday's theme was favorite holidays. Many students got it correct, but the first 5 were Emma R.,
Candice S., Casey S., Jayla M., and Haylee J. If you did not get your prize from yesterday, please see
Mrs. Hovenkamp during advisory.

Reminder: If you're driving in the student parking lot, be mindful of how you're driving. Your speed
should not be over 10 mph, be safe and aware of your surroundings. Deputy Brown will be patrolling
the lot.

Seniors: If you want to have a class trip to Craig's Cruisers, you MUST fill out the Senior Trip Survey in
your email. Look for an email from Mrs. Harrison, she resent it yesterday. If we can't get enough
people to commit, we won't be able to have the trip.

Attention potential baseball players grades 9-12, this Friday there will be a baseball meeting in the
media center at 10:35am. Sign up in Flex to attend the meeting.

There will be a meeting for all athletes interested in participating in Girls Varsity and JV soccer this
spring. The meeting will be held Friday @ 10:35 in Mrs. Vanderwoods room #B107. Sign up in Flex to
aftend the meeting.

Any students interested in honing their skills on the tennis court should sign up for indoor winter tennis
lessons. See Mr. Hall or the athletic department for more information.

Varsity Ice Hockey is away at Grand Haven this afternoon. Make it Happen! Go Panthers!

Happy Birthday: Hailey M., Jamie R.



It's a great day to be a Panther!



